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Whatsõ Happening this Week 

 Greetings  

 
This Friday is the end of what has been a most  
challenging term. We have navigated through  
unchartered territory. We moved into lockdown and 
then through the Levels to where we are currently at 
Level 1.  
 
As a community we responded well to online  
learning and a return to school. The challenges 
posed by Covid 19 are far from over and along with 
the very poor weather over the last little while all of 
us at school, children and staff are looking forward to 
a break.    Hopefully the weather will improve. 
 
Room 11 have made the move to the Creative 
Space where they will remain for the rest of the year 
due to the building programme.  Whilst they have 
made a start not a lot of building has happened as 
yet. CASPA will be in the library from the beginning 
of next term.    The rooms behind Room 4 and the 
Library will be demolished during the holidays so that 
the new classroom can be built. 
 
School Mass will be led by Room 1 tomorrow at 
9:00am.  We would love you to join us if you are able 
to. 
 
The childrenôs Mid year Progress Reports will be 
emailed to you tomorrow.   We will not be having 
Learning Plan Conferences.   If you wish to meet 
with your childôs teacher, please email them and 
make an appointment. 
 
I hope that you all have a great holiday with your 
children and we will welcome them back from you on 
Monday July 20. 

 

Best wishes  

Denis  

 
 

School Diary 
 

3 July  Full school Mass 9.00 a.m. 

  Sausage sizzle 

  Last day of term 

 

July 20 Term 3 begins 

  PFA Meeting 7pm staffroom 

Room 11   
enjoying being in  
the Creative Space. 

Mufti Day last week 
 

Thank you for supporting our Mufti day 
 Last Friday. 

$245.50 was raised for Caritas. 
 
Your generosity is very much appreciated! 
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Welcome and Prayer Packs  

We extend a very warm welcome to  

 

Jejomar  
 

who joined Room 4 this week. 
We hope you enjoy your time here! 

______________ 
 

This weekôs Prayer packs go to: 
 

Lucas, Louis, Lyanna,  
Mia & Aiden  

 
Please bring the Prayer Packs back on Friday morning. 
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Junior School Water Cycle Head Pieces Parade  


